
NEWSLETTER
SUMMER 2024

Dear friends of Silver Key,

O
n May 16th, we hosted our Senior 
Summit, an event that exemplified our 
commitment to serving and supporting 

our senior community. With 1,200 attendees and 
over 70 senior resource tables, the Summit was 
a resounding success. 

The event was more than just a gathering; it 
was a celebration of our collective efforts and 
a testament to what we can achieve when 
we come together. The wealth of information 
and resources provided at the Summit was 
invaluable. The diverse range of resource tables 
offered something for everyone, ensuring that 
our seniors and their families could find the 
support they need.

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all 
the volunteers, vendors, sponsors, and staff who 
made this event possible. Your hard work and 
dedication are the backbone of Silver Key, and it 
is because of you that we can continue to offer 
such impactful programs and services.

In addition to the success of the Senior Summit, I 
am thrilled to report on the achievements of our 
Senior Sunrise fundraising breakfast. Thanks to 
your contributions, we will continue to enhance our 
programs and reach even more seniors in need.

The success of these events is a reflection of 
the strong and compassionate community 
we are all a part of. Your participation, whether 
through attendance, volunteering, or donations, 
plays a crucial role in driving our mission 
forward. It is through your continued support 
that Silver Key can provide essential services 
such as transportation, meal programs, and 
comprehensive senior assistance.

As we move forward, I am excited about the 
future and the many opportunities we have to 
make a difference. In fact, I hope you will join 
us in the fall when we open our new senior 
apartments that will be located right next to our 
campus and will help affordably house another 
50 seniors including 13 veterans.

Together, we will continue to ensure that our 
seniors receive the respect, care, and support 
they deserve. Thank you once again for your 
unwavering support and for making these 
events unforgettable. Let us continue to build 
on this momentum and work towards a brighter 
future for all seniors in our community.

With gratitude,

Jason DeaBueno
President and CEO
Silver Key Senior Services
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S O
ur Senior Sunrise on May 10th 
and Senior Summit on May 16th 
were both incredible events! 

Thank you to all the Senior Resource 
Table Hosts at the Summit and 
attendees of both events for helping us 
make them a success!

We look forward to seeing you all again 
next year.
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TRI-LAKES
THRIFT STORE
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hat’s right! The Tri-Lakes Thrift 
Store re-opened its sparkling new 
doors on June 1st.

Stop by to enjoy our new location at 
755 Hwy 105, Palmer Lake, just a few 
doors down from the old store!

Open Mon-Sat, 10am - 5pm
Call 719-488-3495 for questions.

SOME UNFORTUNATE 

NEWS. . .

R
egrettably, not all news can be positive. In May, our headquarters on 
S. Murray was broken into and several items, including computers and 
IT equipment, were stolen. 

 
Despite this unfortunate incident, we have continued and will maintain 
normal operations. These are challenging times, but at Silver Key, we are 
committed to being a safe and secure environment for all our members, 
volunteers, and staff.

Scan here 

for more info!



LOVE WHAT WE DO?

W
ell, we need your support! Silver Key couldn’t do 
everything we do without the help of our beautiful 
community. 

Whether its donating, volunteering, or just sharing about our 
organization, we appreciate it. Without our supporters, we 
couldn’t help seniors continue to live independently and with 
dignity. Please consider lending us your support and visit 
silverkey.org/donate to help us make a difference for our 
local seniors.

Scan here to donate!

APARTMENTS UPDATE

W
e are pleased to share some 
exciting updates about Silver 
Key’s affordable housing project. 

 
If you haven’t already heard the Silver Key 
Apartments will be a 50-unit affordable 
housing development for individuals aged 
62 and older, with 13 units specifically 
designated for veterans. It is conveniently 
located adjacent to the Silver Key 
headquarters on S. Murray, where residents 
will have easy access to all our services, 
including the food pantry and thrift store.

We aim to begin the leasing process on 
October 1st. If you are interested, please 
contact Silva Markham Partners at 
(303) 835-8181 to join the list of interested 
individuals. Please note, there is currently 
no application process. 
 
Additionally, we are seeking financial 
contributions to help make these apartments 
comfortable homes for future residents. For 
donation opportunities, please contact the 
Silver Line at (719) 884-2300.


